










The St. Pius X rugby program would like to thank the Communications Department for 
producing a professional and exceptional rugby program each week for our games. We 
have thoroughly enjoyed the content, which has educated our fans and enhanced our
match experience. We would also like to thank the Athletic Department and School

Leadership for their support of our program throughout the year. 




